
CITY TO HOST

PUBLIC MEETING
ON PROPOSALS TO REDEVELOP 

1300 GENDY 

The City of Fort Worth invites interested residents to attend a public meeting about 1300 Gendy Street, 
where invited development firms will present their preliminary proposals to redevelop the City-owned 
property. The development firms will be selected by an evaluation panel consisting of City department 
heads and community leaders.  Residents will have the opportunity to ask questions and submit 
comments during the public meeting. 

Public participation is an important step in the selection process, and the City encourages interested 
residents to attend. The meeting will be recorded and posted on the webpage for those who can't attend. 
Beginning October 11, 2023, a comment form will be available at fortworthtexas.gov/1300Gendy. 
Residents who would like to submit their comments should use the online form and submit it to the email 
address provided on the form. The deadline to submit comments is 4 p.m. on October 16, 2023.          

Persons who may need accommodations or services such as interpreters, readers, or large print are requested to contact Alfred Henderson at (817) 
392-8421 or email Alfred.henderson@fortworthtexas.gov at least 48 hours prior to the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made. If the 
City does not receive notification at least 48 hours prior to the meeting, the City will make a reasonable attempt to provide the necessary 
accommodations.    Las personas que necesitan adaptaciones o servicios, como intérpretes, lectores o letra grande, deben comunicarse con Alfred 
Henderson al (817) 392-8421 o enviar un correo electrónico Alfred.henderson@fortworthtexas.gov al menos 48 horas antes de la reunión para que se 
puedan hacer los arreglos apropiados. Si la Ciudad no recibe notificación al menos 48 horas antes de la reunión, la Ciudad hará un intento razonable de 
proporcionar las adaptaciones necesarias.

Wednesday, October 11
6:00 p.m. 

Scott Theater at 1300 Gendy St.




